
George Kincaid - Comments 

It is of my opinion that automated driving systems are not in the best interest of safety. Nothing can 
take the place of a well trained driver to safely operate a vehicle. I've seen current lane departure 
warning systems, automatic braking systems, etc., be thrown off by lines on the road, mailboxes, 
and similar issues. Computers and sensors invite glitches and malfunctions. I believe efforts would 
be better spent on better training for human drivers and not wasted on unpredictable and error prone 
technology.  

 


